
MOUNT OLIVE TOWNSHIP  
 

NOTICE OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 

FOR 
 

BID #12-2023 WOODCHIP & VEGETATIVE DEBRIS PICK-UP 
 

 
TO ALL CONCERNED: 

Addendum No. 1 is being issued on October 2, 2023, to answer questions received from potential 
bidders. 

Kindly acknowledge receipt of said Addenda by signing the Acknowledgement Form provided in 
the specifications and submit with your bid. 
 
The following clarifications to the original specification shall be attached to and become part of 
the bid proposal.   

Q1. Does the Township provide all loading of materials? 
A1. The Township has a loader on site that the contractor can operate to load out the material. 
 
Q2. Is 204 Flanders-Drakestown Road, Budd Lake the only site where materials are loaded from? 
A2. Yes. 
 
Q3. Will the Township load “Roll-Off” containers and/or “open-top” trailers? 
A3. Yes, to both.  There is a loading ramp for open-top trailers. 
 
Q4. Please provide 2 years historic volume for each material hauled for this contract. 
A4. The two-year average is as follows: 

• 1,800 cubic yards of leaves 
• 2,000 cubic yards of grass/yard waste 
• 300 cubic yards of wood chips 

 
Q5. Is there an estimated quantity that is available for the current bid? 
A5. No, there is not. 
 
All other terms and conditions of the original Invitation for Bids shall remain the same.  

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
 

Robyn Esposito, QPA 
Purchasing Agent 


